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27th November 2020

Newsletter

Staff Leaving
Sadly, after the Christmas break, Mrs Jenkins will not be returning to The Roebuck School as she wishes to spend more time with her family. 
She will be sorely missed as she has made a terrific difference to KS1 and our school as a whole. I am sure you will join with us to send your thanks and best wishes for the future. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr R Duck will be joining us in January and will be popping into school over the next few weeks to get to know Rowan class. I’m sure you will welcome him kindly into The Roebuck Family

Collection from School
Please could we remind parents of Year 1 and 2 children that the doors do not open until 3pm at the end of the day. Please do not arrive too early, as this means a crowd congregates around the gates and makes social distancing difficult.
In addition, could we ask all parents to please leave the premises as soon as children have been collected so we do not mix bubbles or have too many people in a small area, thank you.

Reception 2021
Just a reminder for all parents of children who are due to start school in September 2021 that the closing date for applying to school is 15th January 2021. You will need to apply for a school place even if your child attends the nursery here, thank you.

Welfare staff
We are sad to say that Mrs Doughty will be retiring at Christmas after working at the school for over 30 years. This means that there will be a Welfare Assistant position available at school. If you enjoy working with children and the position is of interest to you, please contact Mrs Steele at head@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk. You would be working for just under 2 hours per day, paid at the living wage.

Late Arrivals
Over recent weeks, it has been noticed that children who have arrived late have come into the office unaccompanied. Please ensure that late arrivals are brought into the main office area by an adult, as we can’t guarantee that somebody is available to see them into school.

Milk
Letters went out last week to all Reception and Key Stage 1 children offering milk for next term. Please could we have all orders returned to school by Wednesday 2nd December, thank you. We will not be able to take orders after this date.
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